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Hello California Waterboards,

I am a student at Menlo Atherton High School in Atherton, CA, and I believe the Bay Delta
water-flow needs to be increased to 50%. This would improve the biodiversity of the
surrounding area, which in turn, would better the health of the ecosystem and all organisms in
it. I support having a healthy environment to live in, as it has a positive psychological effect
on humans and can even help with mental health problems. Please consider changing the flow
rate to 50% in order to increase the quality of life of both the people and the wildlife in the
area.

Best,
Alec Berquist
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